
Tiger Roundups! 
 

If any Pack would like to have a 

Tiger Roundup with their  

elementary school’s  

Kindergarteners and First  

graders please let Mitchell 

know at  

Mitchell.Ahnert@Scouting.org! 

 

 

The summer is a great time for Scouts 

to enjoy all of the fun and exciting 

outdoor activities there are to  

Experience with their friends and 

family! Like Day Camp, Parent and Pal 

Weekend, Day Outings, Picnics, etc! 

  


